
December 16, 2016 
 

Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. 
 

 
 

Notice of system (server) maintenance 
 
 
We will be conducting server maintenance for corporate site on the following date. 
 
Please note that the access to the corporate site will not be available during the server 
maintenance. 
 
 
Maintenance date: 
 
Date:  Monday, December 26, 2016   05:00 am – 08:00 am (JST) 
Site: http://www.ono.co.jp/eng/index.html 
 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience and would appreciate your understanding. 
 
 
Contact 
ONO PHARMACEUTICAL CO., LTD.  
Corporate Communications 
public_relations@ono.co.jp  

http://www.ono.co.jp/eng/index.html

